August 19, 1966

Vina L. Briscoe
P. O. Box 579
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: Charles A. Lee, Dale A
Federal No. 1 E, 33-7-26,
Pecos San Andres Pool

Dear Miss Briscoe:

Enclosed please find August Supplement No. A69. This
supplement should assign the subject well sufficient allow-
able to make up for any overproduction incurred and cover
current production. Apparently, the well was accidentally
dropped from the Proration Schedule when all the ownership
confusion occurred some months ago. Please check your copy
of the 0il Proration Schedule each month and if omissions
or errors are noted, contact this office immediately.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
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